
 

SUMMER FAIR – non-uniform day 
Davyhulme Primary School will be holding our Summer Fair on Saturday 8th July 12pm-3pm. 

 

We are kindly asking for donations for our tombola:  

Please could Years 5 & 6 bring SOFT TOYS in good condition for our Teddy tombola - give your unloved 

Teddys a new home! 

Please could Years 2, 3, & 4 bring BOTTLE donations – wine, beer, bubble bath, cordial, fizzy drinks or even 

ketchup! 

Please could Nursery, Reception & Year 1 bring SWEETS & CHOCOLATE donations – bags, bars, boxes or 

tubes. 

Any donation big, or small, will be greatly appreciated. 

 

As a thank you, the school has agreed that children can come in non-school uniform on Thursday 6th 

July in exchange for donations towards the tombola. 

  

We also welcome donation of any unwanted gifts for prizes if you have any to donate.  

These could be large gifts or gifts you’ve bought for party bags and not used. 

 

Please bring any tombola/prize donations to school & they will be handed over to the PTA. 

 

If you have any old, chipped or broken crockery for our Crockery Smash, please bring it into school & leave it 

in the bike sheds with the pre-loved uniform. 

Last day for all donations is 9am on Friday 7th July. 

Thank you so much for all your donations and for all your support for PTA events throughout the year – you’ve 

been amazing!  



 


